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e hope you are enjoying a great summer !!! 

Annual Alumni Baseball Outing: June 27th, 2004 
This year’s annual event took place under absolutely great weather. Low 80’s with an occasional 
cloud to cool things off. The days festivities began with a tailgate party in the parking lot just out-
side the Cellular One Stadium. The menu included grilled burgers, bratwurst and plenty of liquid 
refreshments. The White Sox vs. Cubs game was very exciting and our seats in right center field 
were exceptional. As always, everyone had a terrific time, and the students in attendance had a 
wonderful opportunity to share a great afternoon with their alumni brothers. A thank you goes to 
Wally Staron, for organizing the pre-game get together. I am sure that all who attended had a 
great time, and we look forward to next year’s cross-town classic.  

 

“Kno-Biggie” Party & Picnic: July 24th, 2004 
Mark this date in your calendars !!  For information regarding this great summertime party, please 
view the enclosed invitation. www.pdc-chicago.org/knobiggie/2004flyer.pdf 
 

Leader Development Seminar: August 4 - August 8, 2004 Kansas City, MO. 
Our association has donated $200 to help defer costs incurred by the students wishing to attend 
this biannual event. The seminar is sponsored in part by our National organization and it is of-
fered to our collegiate members. Special thanks to those brothers that gave individual donations. 
Several students from our chapter will be able to attend this year’s seminar due in part to this  
associations efforts. 
 

Collegiate Retreat: Blackwell Forest Preserve, in Warrenville August 22nd, 2004  
This forest preserve is easy to find. Take I-88 WEST to Winfield Rd. (North) the go WEST (left) on 
Butterfield Rd. to the park entrance. We have the WEST SHELTER reserved. The event will start 
at 10:00AM with a break for lunch around noon. As alumni, we are invited to all of the days 
events. The Alumni Chapter will provide lunch for all in attendance.  Please give Ray Traficante 
notice, if you are planning to attend. As in the past, family members are invited to the picnic lunch. 
For more information call Ray at (630) 964-2278 or email him at rtrafica@msn.com   Family 
members can enjoy the activities available at this beautiful forest preserve during the meeting. 
For more information, including a map and a link to the Blackwell Forest Preserve, view our web 
page link at: www.pdc-chicago.org/retreat.htm   

 

Elections 2004: 
This winter the Alumni Chapter will be holding elections. The next issue of the “post-Script” will 
contain more information regarding this process. If you are interested in holding an office for the 
next two years please contact Amy Lodolce. 9035 W. 27th.    Brookfield, IL.  60513    (708-387-1898) 

Next Meeting: Sunday, August 1st at 6:00PM, we will again meet at Palmer Place located at 56 S.  
La Grange Rd. in La Grange, IL.  We hope to see many members in attendance. (Parking lots located 
both behind the building and directly across the street) (708) 482-7127  www.pdc-chicago.org/map.htm 


